
We have had a busy couple of months in Warsaw, but each
day we are seeing God’s hand in all that we do. We are
rejoicing over 1 being baptized in Jesus Name! There is
much excitement over what God is doing.  Many of our
regular members are starting to become more involved in
the workings of the church and it is exciting to watch as
they grow deeper in their walk with God and step into new
roles. Pray over our church here in Warsaw and for strength
and widsom for Bro. Jackson and Sis. Alyssa Brooks as they
navigate this new season. Pray that we are able to locate a
more permanent meeting space. We are praying and
believing for a “miracle space”. We know that God has
something great instore. 

God is truly moving in the hearts of many that we are
working with here in Warsaw and we are believing that
God would continue to allow the hunger and desire for
Him to grow deeper and that each of them would have
their own personal revelation of Him.  
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P R A Y E R  R E Q U E S T S . . .

P R A Y  F O R  W I S D O M , S T R E N G T H  A N D  P R O T E C T I O N  F O R  B R O .  J A C K S O N  A N D
S I S .  A L Y S S A  B R O O K S .  P R A Y  W I T H  T H E M  T H A T  G O D  W O U L D  L E A D  A N D  G U I D E

T H E M  A S  T H E  L E A D  T H E  C H U R C H  I N  W A R S A W .  

P R A Y  F O R  A L L  O F  O U R  L E A D E R S H I P  T H A T  G O D  W O U L D  G R A N T  T H E M  W I S D O M
A N D  S T R E N G T H  A S  T H E  L E A D  A N D  T H A T  G O D  W O U L D  C O N T I N U E  T O  P R O T E C T

T H E M  A N D  G I V E  T H E M  F A V O R  E V E R Y W H E R E  T H E Y  G O .   

P R A Y  F O R  O U R  C O N T A C T S  I N  W A R S A W  A N D  A L L  A C R O S S  P O L A N D .  P R A Y  T H A T
G O D  W O U L D  C O N T I N U E  T O  O P E N  D O O R S  T O  M I N I S T E R  T O  T H E M  A N D  T H A T

A D D I C T I O N ,  D E P R E S S I O N  A N D  A N X I E T Y  W O U L D  B E  B R O K E N .   

P R A Y  F O R  P O L A N D  A S  T H E Y  R E C E N T L Y  U N D E R W E N T  P R E S I D E N T I A L
E L E C T I O N S .  P R A Y  F O R  G O D ’ S  H A N D  I N  T H E  T R A N S I T I O N  A N D  T H A T  G O D ’ S

W I L L  W O U L D  B E  D O N E  A L L  A C R O S S  P O L A N D .   

P R A Y  T H A T  G O D  W O U L D  S E N D  L A B O R E R S  T O  T H E  F I E L D .  P R A Y  T H A T  G O D
W O U L D  B E G I N  T O  D R A W  T H O S E  W I T H  B U R D E N  T O  S E E  R E V I V A L .  

T H E  H A R V E S T  I S  R E A D Y

M Y S E L F  A N D  M A N Y  O F  O U R  O T H E R  T E A M  M E M B E R S  A R E  C U R R E N T L Y
S T A T E S I D E .  P R A Y  W I T H  T H O S E  O F F  T H E  F I E L D  T O  F I N D  F A V O R  A N D  H A V E

W I S D O M  A S  W E  N A V I G A T E  F U N D R A I S I N G  A N D  T H A T  G O D  W O U L D  B L E S S  O U R
E F F O R T S  A S  W E  E N D E A V O R  T O  R E T U R N  T O  O U R  B E L O V E D  P O L A N D .  

There have been so many deep conversations that have  been had over the course of this
last month.  Many are struggling with addiction, fear, anxiety and the uncertainty of their
future. It is my prayer that each of these individuals would find freedom from the battles
they are facing. That God would show up in each of their situations and allow them to see
a life of peace and wholeness that can only be found through Him. I have watched as
God has allowed each of these conversations open up to opportunities to share God’s
love to them. 

I  sat down at English Club a few weeks ago and spoke with a man from Poland. This
individual claims he is not religious, but has started attending our church recently. As he
has been coming, I  have watched as a curiosity has sparked within him. As we spoke
during our English Club, He began to ask questions about what made us different. He
inquired  about my journey to finding God for myself and how I developed a relationship
with God. As I  shared my testimony with him, I  continued to explain that talking to God
was as simple as it was talking to me. That if he made the decision to reach for God that
God would be right there to meet Him. There are many like this individual I spoke about
that are growing more curious. Many individuals have expressed how our events are
‘different’ from others they have attended in our city and I know that the difference they
are feeling is the presence of God.  Please pray with me that as this curiosity grows within
them, that God would continue to open doors for our team to have more conversations
and bible studies. That whether they be in a church service, game night  or English Club,
that God would allow them to experience God for themeselves. I am praying and
believing for God to do something great in each of their lives and that they would have
an undeniable experience with Him that would change their lives forever.

HOW CAN YOU HELP? 
IN PRAYER AND FINANCIALLY

GLOBAL MISSIONS ACCOUNT #238743

I N  P O L A N D  A S  I T  I S  I N  H E A V E N

@ K A V A N A H M I S S I O N S  |  A M C G U I R E 3 5 9 @ G M A I L . C O M

If you would like to have more information on how you
can get involved with the work in Poland, feel free to

reach out to me. 


